Lawton Smith

From: Michael Weeks [mweeks@cornwallcricket.co.uk]
Sent: 30 September 2013 17:20

To: Lawton Smith

Subject: Re: Meeting on 12th October

Julian

Thank you for the paperwork for the meeting at Trent Bridge. As you might guess please pass
on my apologies.

It is 300 miles precisely (or was on my milometer when | saw a game there in the eighties)
from my front door to the Trent Bridge Inn!

With the first 100 miles to Exeter non motorway the thought of 10 hours driving, at least, for a
meeting is somewhat prohibitive.

You can report that Cornwall is alive and well however.

As I'm aware we’ve completed the task of submitting all our 815 championship cards to
CricketArchive.

Anything pre 1936 was solely from the newspaper archives and unfortunately we can’t add
anything that wasn’t published at the time.

| will double check the prepared cards 1908-1910 that you sent earlier in the year and tell
Peter of any problems that | see.

Many Thanks and keep the good work up.
Michael

PS Can you amend my email address to mweeks@ cornwallcricket.co.uk as | will be closing
down the freeserve one soon.

Michael Weeks
Cornwall Cricket Media Officer
Tel: 01209 717985, m 07901 545688
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